
September 30, 2024 

St. Johns Library - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The St. Johns Library is in dire need of volunteers this school year.  Should you have a 
couple of hours to spare on a regular basis, we’d love to have you be part of our team.  
 
Our schedule is Tuesdays to Thursdays from 8:00-2:35. 
 
Among the tasks: 
 Filing books 
 Checking books in/out 
 Interacting with students  
 Labelling and/or covering books 

… and more 
 
If you are interested, please send me an email at Teresa.regan@rsb.qc.ca.  Training will 
be offered. 
 
Teresa Regan 
Documentation Technician 

 
1-877-550-2501 
Ext. 6469 

mailto:Teresa.regan@rsb.qc.ca

